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Submitting Cases Diagnosed in 2017 

  
There are no Data Changes for 2017. Registrars may continue to transmit cases with a 
2017 date of diagnosis utilizing their current 2016 cancer reporting software.  
 
As a reminder, Registrars are to submit cancer cases utilizing ONLY the vendor 
software approved by the California Cancer Registry (CCR).  Please refer to the 
Software Vendor Approval list posted to the ccrcal website (click here).   
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http://www.ccrcal.org/Cancer_Reporting/Registrar_Resources/Software_Vendor_Approval.shtml
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